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Principal Report  

Term four is now in full swing. Year 6 have commenced a number 
of transition activities to prepare them for high school. If your 
child is going to high school next year – we need all enrolment 
forms completed ASAP. Camden Haven High have already        
commenced forming classes and will only put children into classes 
if they have their enrolment forms. Enrolment forms are attached  
 
Well done to the kitchen garden group, Friday's pizza day was a 
great success. The canteen will operate as normal this Friday and 
then will alternate with kitchen garden meal deals.  
 
This term Moorland will be hosting its Bike Day on Friday 15th   
November. Students are required to bring their bike to school on 
this day, they will also need to be bring their bike helmet and 
make sure they are wearing appropriate footwear. Bike day is 
used to educate students on bike safety and road rules  
 
Paul Jeffers  
Relieving Principal  

 
 
 

 

November 

Wed 6th—Nursing home visit , School Production  

Fri 15th—Bike Day  

December 

Thurs 12th—Presentation Day Morning @ hall 

Mon 16th—3Maps Whole School Fun Day @         
Hannam Vale PS TBC 

Tues 17th—Year 6 Dinner @ Harrington Bowls Club 

                        School Fun Day @ Moorland  

Wed 18th— Last Day of Term 4 

Kindy Transition  

Tues 5th Nov—Session 3 

Tues 12th Nov—Session 4  

Tues 19th Nov—Session 5  

Tues 26th Nov—Session 6  

15 Church St Moorland NSW 2443 
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Flynn Craig 

 

For his  

improvement in 
story writing. 
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Canteen Term 4 
Friday 1st Nov—Trish 

Friday 15th Nov—Trish 
Friday 29th—Helen 

Friday 13th Dec—Carrol  
 
Whizzy Water Drop Visit  
Last weeks visit with Whizzy Water Drop! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 End of Year 
This year our Year 6 dinner will be at Harrington Bowling 
Club on Tuesday 17th December. The evening will start 
at 5pm with the students playing barefoot bowls and 
then  dinner will be at 6:30pm. There will be a set menu 
of 3 meals on the night all for $20. Notes will go home 
later in the term with extra  details.  

 
Bunnings BBQ 
A big thank you to all the volunteers who helped out in 
the Bunnings BBQ recently. It was a big success with all 
money raised going towards the church.  

Year 6 Transition—Camden Haven High 
Dates to Remember 
Tuesday 3rd December—Orientation Day at CHHS 
Tuesday 10th December—Parent Information Evening 
 
Karingal Gardens Visit 
All  students will be attending Karingal Gardens      
Nursing Home on Wednesday 6th November to        
perform our school production for the residents. 
Attached is the permission note  these need to be     
returned to school by Friday 1st November.  

 
Kitchen Garden  
Last Friday our students and Racheal B made some 
pizzas for lunch. All the students and staff enjoyed 
them with ingredients used from our vegetable        
garden.  

 
 
 
 


